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Good Evening SDC, 

 

I would just like to say that I do not support the development proposal for Wisloe its too BIG. 

 

It feels that you have selected this site as its the easiest option.  Ts far to build and we do not require that many 

properties within this area.  I am sure there are other sites that could be considered. 

 

I understand the land that you are hoping to build on is very good farming land as my family have afrmed around 

this area all theirs lives and have confirmed that to me. 

 

I am sure you have already thought about the flood levels and where this water will go, ie, the river Cam, but this is 

not a fix, this just opens up more concerns of where all the water will disperse to, causing more flood plans further 

down the road. 

 

 

Most properties I believe are required for people who come from Gloucester and Bristol, so why not build more ont 

he outskirts of those areas?  This will also increase traffic, roundabouts, traffic lights to a rural area which does not 

need any more reasons to stop the flow of an already busy A38. 

 

Please can I ask that you review other alternative areas.  I totally understand the need for extra homes, but this is far 

too much. 

 

Kindest Regards 
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